
October 31, 2024 

Georgia Appointment Fee Change 

 
 
On January 1, 2025, the Georgia Office of Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire (OCI) 

will increase the appointment fee from $16.00 per appointment to $20.00 per appointment. All 

new appointments processed in 2024 will be charged the current fee of $16.00. The new 

appointment fee will be charged for appointments processed on or after January 1, 2025. 

 

The new fee will address rising costs across several system interfaces with the NAIC, Vertafore, 

GIMS, and more. Appointment fees have not been adjusted since July 1, 2020. As new 

technology continues to emerge that enhances our current systems and work efficiency, we will 

review the appointment fee and adjust accordingly. We greatly value our industry partners and 

are always pursuing innovative solutions to reduce application and appointment fees.  

 

 


